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NASSA U15'S GALA DAY
The College AFLers represented us strongly in the NASSA U15's AFL Gala Day. The Boys Team
won the event and our Girls Team placed 3rd.

These students played exceptionally well. They, more importantly, had an enjoyable day playing
AFL and represented the College with excellent sportsmanship and pride!

Congratulations to all of the students who participated on the day! 

Copyright Thomas Hassall Anglican College. All Rights Reserved. 125 Kingsford Smith Ave, Middleton Grange NSW 2171 Page 1 of 1

https://newsletter.thac.nsw.edu.au/file/img3740jpg

	IMG_3740.jpg

